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Media Alert 

 

 

To: All Media 

 

Embargoed: For Immediate Release 

 

Monday, 28 February 2022 

 

The KZN Department of Education to launch the 2023 School Admission Programme 

 

The MEC for Education in KwaZulu-Natal, Mr Kwazi Mshengu is going to launch the 2023 

School Admission Programme at Alexander High School, in Pietermaritzburg, under the 

UMgungundlovu District tomorrow, Tuesday, 01 March 2022. 

 

The aim of the launch is to encourage parents and guardians to register their children early on time 

in order to prevent bureaucratic hurdles that late registration may present. 

 

“We urge parents to register their children on time so that when the 2023 Academic Year begins, 

we are able to start with teaching and learning on the first day of the academic year,” said MEC 

Mshengu.  

 

 

The details of the event are as follows: 

 

Venue: Alexander High School, Pietermaritzburg. 

Date: 01 March 2022 

Time: 08H30 

 

The media is invited to cover the launch of the 2023 School Admission Programme. All Covid-19 

protocols will be observed. 
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